Appendix 1 to the A/P Staff Council Minutes of July 18, 2012

July 18, 2012

To: A/P Staff Council
Fr: Kevin Lister
Re: Naming University Facilities Committee Report

December 5, 2011 committee meeting

Approved naming the School of Medicine Multi-Purpose Conference Room the “Robbins
Woerner Conference Center.

Approved naming a School of Medicine private chemotherapy room in honor of Thomas R. Bee.
Approved naming the baseball stadium the “Richard Itchy Jones Stadium.”

Approved naming the baseball clubhouse the “Dan Callahan Clubhouse.”

Approved naming the new track the “Lew Hartzog Track.”

Approved naming the new track and field throws area the “Connie Price-Smith Throws Area.”
Approved a subcommittee to review Naming University Facilities Committee guidelines. Dennis
Cradit, Marnie Glazier, Bryan Vagner and Kevin Lister were appointed.

Subcommittee Report

Met on three occasions.

Surveyed several Mid-West public research institutions.
Developed suggested giving levels for several areas.
Working on draft of guidelines.






